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           Large parts 

We have developed our large parts area and the children are having so 

much fun exploring, building and creating together. Their imaginations run 

wild as they create their own fun using a whole variety of recycled 

materials. Potion and soup making in the mud area, building slides and 

playing the floor is lava with the tyres has been the excitement this week. 

Our next project is to create a mini stage with dressing up and 

performances along with developing our social spaces by enhancing our 

gazebo so watch this space! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

             Donations – We need your help 

       We are looking for the following: 

• Dressing up items  

• Fabrics/material 

• Board games 

        Please let us know if you have any 

business contacts who can help our school! 

     

                   

                   Wellies 

It is fantastic to see so many children 

wearing wellies and enjoying the full 

experience of the outdoors. 

Thank you for the donations of the 

spare wellies as this ensures all children 

are included. 

Please continue to donate them when 

they are outgrown! 

                      Next Parent play session 

Save the date: 

        8th May 12-1pm 

Please contact the school office to book a 

place. Parents/carers only. 

Come and have lunch and join in the fun, 

please wear suitable footwear. 

                                Flexible lunching 

We introduced flexible lunching back in 

February and it has been a huge success. 

The children choose when they come into 

eat in the hall rather than at a set time. This 

enables the children to have a choice, dine 

with who they wish and eat when they are 

ready. 

We have seen such a positive result and 

calmer dining experience. 

 

 

 

   Golden welly award winners this term 

                        Daniyal (4/5D) 

                        Botond (6Dw) 

                        Marshall (3/4R) 

                        Hasan (2A) 

                         Sebby (1M) 


